
 
  

  

  

Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - Sunday 11May2025  

  

*** Jim Rendahl sent invitations to join the meeting using Google Meet.  If you are interested in 

participating in our online meetings send your email address to “jimi.superx@gmail.com" so he can 

include/invite you to join our next meeting.  You only need to send your email address to Jim once and he 

will include you in future Google Meet invitations. ***  

 

- Dan Muller called the meeting to order at 1PM CDT on Google Meet.  

 

 

  

- Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - Your Pioneer Chapter Riders Club (PCRC) Membership Dues 

can be paid anytime now.  Our membership runs from Jan 1st through Dec 31st each year and costs 

$25.  Thanks to all that have already renewed their PCRC Membership.  

  

- Treasurer’s Report - Dennis French - Your $25 - 2025 dues can be paid any time now!  You can go 

online to join or renew your membership at “ehridersclub.com" and use PayPal to pay your dues.  Or 

you can make a check out to the “Pioneer Chapter Riders Club” for $25 and send it to Dennis French, 

PCRC Treasurer, 6813 W 133rd St, Savage MN 55378. 

 

 

Agenda: 

 

- 2025 membership gift. For those that have renewed their membership for 2025, your PCRC banner and 

25-year pin have been shipped. 

 

- Spring club party. We are planning a PCRC Spring Party for Sunday, May 18, at Jim and Kristin 

Rendahl’s home in Plymouth, MN.  

 

- The 26th Annual PCRC Rally will be held Aug 13-17, 2025.  This will be the club’s 25th Anniversary Rally. 

The Rally Base will be at the Country Lodge Inn, Harmony MN. Full info, registration and lodging 

recommendation can all be found on  ehridersclub.com or PCRC Rally Home. 

 

 

 

Jim Rendahl 

PCRC Secretary 

612-202-4607 

jimi.superx@gmail.com 

 

Dan Muller 

PCRC Director 
612-207-1175 

dmuller@dickssanitation.com 
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